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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: 
Tuesday: 
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
               P1-4 PE

Thursday:  P5-7 Swimming
               Odd Sock Day
Friday:      Irish lessons P1-7
As a school community, we are hugely saddened at the terrible tragedies which occurred over the Bank Holiday weekend. The pain of all involved is unimaginable and we want to extend our heartfelt sympathies to them. It reminds us how special our families are and the need to not only protect our children where possible but also to teach them the tools they need to develop resilience themselves.  
Tomorrow we are proud to support World Down Syndrome Day by wearing odd socks to school. We invite the children to wear their wackiest and brightest socks to school- over their trousers or tights. This is to show that every one of us is different and that it is something to celebrate and be proud of- not something to hide. We will not be collecting money, we are simply aiming to raise awareness. 

P5-7 will have their final swimming session tomorrow. We ask that anyone who has outstanding money from the lessons pays this as soon as possible.

Miss Mc Rory and Mrs Boyd will be at a STEM course tomorrow and Friday, developing their knowledge and skills so that they can deliver these to the children. Miss Mc Kenna will teach p1-4 for those two days. 

We are delighted to welcome Sue Wright from the PSNI to our school next Monday night (25th March) to speak to parents on Internet Safety. She will be accompanied by an O2 guru on the night who will be able to give practical advice on how to set up parental controls on your own devices. This is an amazing opportunity to get the practical advice and help to safeguard your child so that they can use the Internet safely. We strongly urge that a parent from EVERY family attends as this is such an important part of family life.
We would like to say a huge congratulations to those children who participated in the St. Patrick’s Day Masses on Sunday. We are very proud of our role within the parish and the children represented themselves, their families and the school so well! 

A reminder that children are going home early next Wednesday (27th March) to facilitate staff training. Children can be collected from the school between 12:45 and 1pm so as to avoid traffic congestion at the gates. Please ensure that a staff member is informed before you take your child. 

We will be celebrating the school’s 50th anniversary with a Mass celebrated by our new bishop Larry Duffy on Thursday 11th March at 7pm. We ask that all children attend and we would encourage all families to join in this special celebration.
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Dara Stewart
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

